
Pro.htm

LP Steffe



  ArcGIS Pro 3.x Cookbook Tripp Corbin
GISP,2024-05-03 Leverage the powerful tools in
Esri's ArcGIS Pro to perform geospatial analysis
Key Features Harness the power of ArcGIS Pro to
build informative maps showcasing your GIS data
Analyze geospatial data through proximity, spatial
statistics, and hotspot analysis Increase data
entry efficiency and quality with advanced
geodatabase behavior Purchase of the print or
Kindle book includes a free PDF eBook Book
DescriptionArcGIS Pro is Esri’s newest desktop
Geographic Information System (GIS) application
with powerful tools for visualizing, maintaining,
and analyzing data. As it replaces older platforms
like ArcMap and ArcCatalog applications, users are
quickly migrating to ArcGIS Pro, which features a
modern ribbon interface and 64-bit processing to
increase the speed and efficiency of using GIS.
Written by a geospatial industry leader with 28+
years of experience, this cookbook will help
existing ArcMap users transition to ArcGIS Pro and
teach new users how to make the most of the
powerful GIS tools it contains. After a brief
refresher on ArcGIS Pro and working with projects,
you’ll be quickly taken through recipes for
creating geodatabases and using various data
formats supported by the application. You’ll learn
how to link external tables to enrich existing GIS
datasets in ArcGIS before exploring methods for
editing 2D and 3D data, and gain an understanding
of how topology ensures data integrity. The last
set of chapters will teach you how to enable
advanced behavior in a geodatabase. After working
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through the recipes in this book, you’ll be ready
to use ArcGIS Pro as your primary desktop GIS
application for maintaining, analyzing, and
displaying data using its diverse toolkit. What
you will learn Navigate the new ArcGIS Pro ribbon
interface Create and publish 2D and 3D maps Edit
data using standard tools and topology Link data
together using joins, relates, and relationship
classes Create a new geodatabase and validate data
using domains, subtypes, attribute rules, and
contingent values Convert data formats and project
data to new coordinate systems Perform proximity
analysis and map clusters with hotspot analysis
Conduct advanced 3D analysis with 3D Analyst
extension Who this book is for This book is for
GIS professionals, architects, specialists,
analysts, and technicians looking to learn how to
use ArcGIS Pro and the powerful data editing,
analysis, and creation tools it offers. Those who
are just getting started with ArcGIS Pro and wish
to expand their skills, as well as those who want
to migrate to this platform will also find this
book helpful. While some basic GIS experience is
helpful, it’s not a prerequisite.
  ArcGIS Pro 2.x Cookbook Tripp Corbin,2018-02-27
Creating and Sharing Maps and Data using ArcGIS
Pro Key Features Leverage the power of ArcGIS to
build beautiful 2D and 3D maps. Work with ArcGIS
to analyze and process data. Extend the power of
ArcGIS to ArcGIS Online to create and edit
content. Book Description ArcGIS is Esri's catalog
of GIS applications with powerful tools for
visualizing, maintaining, and analyzing data.
ArcGIS makes use of the modern ribbon interface
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and 64-bit processing to increase the speed and
efficiency of using GIS. It allows users to create
amazing maps in both 2D and 3D quickly and easily.
If you want to gain a thorough understanding of
the various data formats that can be used in
ArcGIS Pro and shared via ArcGIS Online, then this
book is for you. Beginning with a refresher on
ArcGIS Pro and how to work with projects, this
book will quickly take you through recipes about
using various data formats supported by the tool.
You will learn the limits of each format, such as
Shapefiles, Geodatabase, and CAD files, and learn
how to link tables from outside sources to
existing GIS data to expand the amount of data
that can be used in ArcGIS. You'll learn methods
for editing 2D and 3D data using ArcGIS Pro and
how topology can be used to ensure data integrity.
Lastly the book will show you how data and maps
can be shared via ArcGIS Online and used with web
and mobile applications. What you will learn Edit
data using standard tools and topology Convert and
link data together using joins and relates Create
and share data using Projections and Coordinate
Systems Access and collect data in the field using
ArcGIS Collector Perform proximity analysis and
map clusters with hotspot analysis Use the 3D
Analyst Extension and perform advanced 3D analysis
Share maps and data using ArcGIS Online via web
and mobile apps Who this book is for GIS
developers who are comfortable using ArcGIS, and
are looking to increase their capabilities and
skills, will find this book useful.
  Geographic Information Systems (GIS) for
Disaster Management Brian Tomaszewski,2020-10-27
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Now in its second edition, Geographic Information
Systems (GIS) for Disaster Management has been
completely updated to take account of new
developments in the field. Using a hands-on
approach grounded in relevant GIS and disaster
management theory and practice, this textbook
continues the tradition of the benchmark first
edition, providing coverage of GIS fundamentals
applied to disaster management. Real-life case
studies demonstrate GIS concepts and their
applicability to the full disaster management
cycle. The learning-by-example approach helps
readers see how GIS for disaster management
operates at local, state, national, and
international scales through government, the
private sector, non‐governmental organizations,
and volunteer groups. New in the second edition: a
chapter on allied technologies that includes
remote sensing, Global Positioning Systems (GPS),
indoor navigation, and Unmanned Aerial Systems
(UAS); thirteen new technical exercises that
supplement theoretical and practical chapter
discussions and fully reinforce concepts learned;
enhanced boxed text and other pedagogical features
to give readers even more practical advice;
examination of new forms of world‐wide disaster
faced by society; discussion of new commercial and
open-source GIS technology and techniques such as
machine learning and the Internet of Things; new
interviews with subject-matter and industry
experts on GIS for disaster management in the US
and abroad; new career advice on getting a first
job in the industry. Learned yet accessible,
Geographic Information Systems (GIS) for Disaster
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Management continues to be a valuable teaching
tool for undergraduate and graduate instructors in
the disaster management and GIS fields, as well as
disaster management and humanitarian
professionals. Please visit
http://gisfordisastermanagement.com to view
supplemental material such as slides and hands-on
exercise video walkthroughs. This companion
website offers valuable hands-on experience
applying concepts to practice.
  Miguel Pro Marisol López-Menéndez,2016-05-20
Miguel Pro: Martyrdom and Politics in Twentieth-
Century Mexico examines the complex relationship
of modern martyrdom as preserved by memory and
factual truth, and as retold through stories
intended to impel political and religious aims.
Martyr narratives depend on institutional
affiliation to remain in the public memory, and
are altered in order to maintain their ability to
mobilize followers within changing social and
political contexts. In order to examine the
evolution of lasting martyr narratives, López-
Menéndez scrutinizes the various renditions of the
1927 execution of Miguel Pro, a Jesuit priest
caught in the bloody conflict between Catholics
and the post-revolutionary state.
  Christian Heroes Dave Jackson,2004-10 Readers
will discover the remarkable stories of those who
have suffered for the cause of Christ throughout
the course of history. This volume reveals what
inspired the great heroes of faith and drove them
to give their all.
  Crime Scene Photography Edward M.
Robinson,2016-06-12 Crime Scene Photography, Third



7

Edition, covers the general principles and
concepts of photography, while also delving into
the more practical elements and advanced concepts
of forensic photography. Robinson assists the
reader in understanding and applying essential
concepts in order to create images that are able
to withstand challenges in court. This text is a
required reading by both the International
Association for Identification’s Crime Scene
Certification Board and the Forensic Photography
Certification Board. Includes an instructor
website with lecture slides, practical exercises,
a test bank, and image collection and many videos
which can be used. Extensively illustrated with
over 1000 full color photographs, with many images
entirely new for the third edition Over 100
practical exercises help the reader grasp the
practical applications Variations of correct and
incorrect approaches, to be used alongside
practical exercises, available online in the
Instructor’s Manual The chapter on Special
Photographic Situations includes new sections on
autopsy photography, images from drones,
recommendations to photographically document
bloodstain patterns and firearms trajectories
  Computational Methods and GIS Applications in
Social Science Fahui Wang,Lingbo Liu,2023-08-16
This textbook integrates GIS, spatial analysis,
and computational methods for solving real-world
problems in various policy-relevant social science
applications. Thoroughly updated, the third
edition showcases the best practices of
computational spatial social science and includes
numerous case studies with step-by-step
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instructions in ArcGIS Pro and open-source
platform KNIME. Readers sharpen their GIS skills
by applying GIS techniques in detecting crime
hotspots, measuring accessibility of primary care
physicians, forecasting the impact of hospital
closures on local community, or siting the best
locations for business. FEATURES Fully updated
using the latest version of ArcGIS Pro and open-
source platform KNIME Features two brand-new
chapters on agent-based modeling and big data
analytics Provides newly automated tools for
regionalization, functional region delineation,
accessibility measures, planning for maximum
equality in accessibility, and agent-based crime
simulation Includes many compelling examples and
real-world case studies related to social science,
urban planning, and public policy Provides a
website for downloading data and programs for
implementing all case studies included in the book
and the KNIME lab manual Intended for students
taking upper-level undergraduate and graduate-
level courses in quantitative geography, spatial
analysis, and GIS applications, as well as
researchers and professionals in fields such as
geography, city and regional planning, crime
analysis, public health, and public
administration.
  The 1966 Green Bay Packers George
Bozeka,2016-07-13 The 1966 Green Bay Packers were
one of the greatest teams in professional football
history. Led by legendary head coach Vince
Lombardi and 10 future Hall of Famers—including
Bart Starr, Jim Taylor, Forrest Gregg, Willie
Davis and Ray Nitschke—they were the decisive
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winners of Super Bowl I, defeating the Kansas City
Chiefs and upholding the superiority of the
National Football League over the upstart American
Football League. This book tells the story of the
hard-working ’66 Packers on the gridiron and their
legacy in Titletown, USA.
  Data Stream Mining & Processing Sergii
Babichev,Dmytro Peleshko,Olena
Vynokurova,2020-11-04 This book constitutes the
proceedings of the third International Conference
on Data Stream and Mining and Processing, DSMP
2020, held in Lviv, Ukraine*, in August 2020. The
36 full papers presented in this volume were
carefully reviewed and selected from 134
submissions. The papers are organized in topical
sections of hybrid systems of computational
intelligence; machine vision and pattern
recognition; dynamic data mining & data stream
mining; big data & data science using intelligent
approaches. *The conference was held virtually due
to the COVID-19 pandemic.
  Playing the Short Game: How to Market and Sell
Short Fiction Douglas Smith,2016-11 Take your
first step to becoming a professional short
fiction writer—Buy this book! In an engaging and
conversational style, award-winning author Douglas
Smith teaches you how to market and sell short
stories—and much, much more. Even experienced
writers will find value here as Smith takes you
from your first sale to using your stories to
build a writing career. CONTENTS: The
Fundamentals: The different types of writers. The
benefits of short fiction. Rights and licensing.
Selling Your Stories: Knowing when it's ready.
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Choosing markets. Submitting stories. Avoiding
mistakes. How editors select stories. Dealing with
rejections. When to give up on a story. After a
Sale: Contracts. Working with editors. What your
first sale means. Dealing with reviews. A Writer's
Magic Bakery: Selling reprints. Foreign markets.
Audio markets. Selling a collection. The indie
option. Becoming Established: Leveraging your
stories. Discoverability and promotion. Career
progression in short fiction. With an introduction
by multi-award winning writer and editor, Kristine
Kathryn Rusch. We short story writers have needed
a book like this for decades. ... It’s
spectacular. —Kristine Kathryn Rusch, Award-
winning Author & Editor “If you are the least bit
interested in having a career as a fiction writer
then I can tell you what to read: Douglas Smith’s
Playing the Short Game: How to Market & Sell Short
Fiction. From now on this is my go-to book for all
things related to starting and maintaining my
fiction writing career.” —Filip Wiltgren, The
Guide to a Professional Writing Career
  Vegetation Fires and Pollution in Asia Krishna
Prasad Vadrevu,Toshimasa Ohara,Chris
Justice,2023-05-30 Vegetation fires are prevalent
in several regions of the world, including South/
Southeast Asia (S/SEA). Fire occurrence and spread
are influenced by fuel type, topography, climate,
weather, and lightning, among others. In S/SEA,
human-initiated fires are responsible for most of
the incidents in addition to natural factors.
Through biomass burning, vegetation fires can emit
large quantities of greenhouse gases and air
pollutants such as CO2, CO, NOx, CH4, non-methane
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hydrocarbons, and other chemical species,
including aerosols that can affect air quality and
health at both local and regional scales.
Moreover, biomass burning pollutants can travel
long distances and impact regional climate.
Therefore, quantifying vegetation fires and their
impacts is critical at different spatial scales.
This book includes contributions from renowned
researchers from the USA and South/ Southeast Asia
on various fire-related topics. The contributions
resulted from several international meetings and
workshops organized in Asia as part of the South/
Southeast Asia Research Initiative (SARI) under
the NASA Land-Cover/Land-Use Change Program. The
book is divided into three sections, each
containing multiple contributions: a) Mapping,
Monitoring, and Modeling of Vegetation Fires, b)
Greenhouse Gas Emissions and Air Pollution, and c)
Air Pollution Modeling and Decision Support
Systems. These sections are preceded by an
introductory chapter by the editors that
highlights the latest satellite-derived fire
statistics and the current fire situation in
S/SEA. This book will be a valuable resource for
remote sensing scientists, geographers,
ecologists, atmospheric, climate, environmental
scientists, including policymakers, and all who
wish to advance their knowledge on vegetation
fires and emissions in South/Southeast Asia.
  HWM ,2007-09 Singapore's leading tech magazine
gives its readers the power to decide with its
informative articles and in-depth reviews.
  GIS Nick Bearman,2020-12-10 This book provides a
non-technical overview of the science and tools
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behind geographic information systems and
geographic information science for researchers,
students and academics who do not have a GIS or
Geography background. The book covers the history
of GIS, from John Snow's Cholera map (1854) right
up to today's software and data and cutting-edge
analysis techniques. Bearman goes on to cover how
to find, use and evaluate the latest data sets to
critiquing existing maps, highlighting limitations
and common mistakes. A variety of different GIS
methods including Google Maps, GPS, big data,
context and choropleth maps are discussed and the
pros and cons of each are highlighted allowing you
to choose the appropriate method or piece of
software for your own research. This is the ideal
book for anyone thinking about using GIS in their
own research.
  Universal Access in Human-Computer Interaction.
Access to Interaction Margherita
Antona,Constantine Stephanidis,2015-07-18 The four
LNCS volume set 9175-9178 constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 9th International Conference on
Learning and Collaboration Technologies, UAHCI
2015, held as part of the 17th International
Conference on Human-Computer Interaction, HCII
2015, in Los Angeles, CA, USA in August 2015,
jointly with 15 other thematically similar
conferences. The total of 1462 papers and 246
posters presented at the HCII 2015 conferences
were carefully reviewed and selected from 4843
submissions. These papers of the four volume set
address the following major topics: LNCS 9175,
Universal Access in Human-Computer Interaction:
Access to today's technologies (Part I),
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addressing the following major topics: LNCS 9175:
Design and evaluation methods and tools for
universal access, universal access to the web,
universal access to mobile interaction, universal
access to information, communication and media.
LNCS 9176: Gesture-based interaction, touch-based
and haptic Interaction, visual and multisensory
experience, sign language technologies and smart
and assistive environments LNCS 9177: Universal
Access to Education, universal access to health
applications and services, games for learning and
therapy, and cognitive disabilities and cognitive
support and LNCS 9178: Universal access to
culture, orientation, navigation and driving,
accessible security and voting, universal access
to the built environment and ergonomics and
universal access.
  Crossdressing in Context, Vol. 4 Transgender &
Religion Ph. D. G. G. Bolich,2009-01-01 Much
debate exists over the proper religious
perspective on transgender realities and people.
This volume examines transgender in the major
world religions. Extensive consideration is given
to Christianity, including the arguments presented
both against transgender behaviors and by
supporters of transgender people. Religions
covered include Christianity, Judaism, Islam,
Hinduism, Buddhism, Jainism, Confucianism, Taoism,
Shinto, and indigenous religions such as Native
American religions of the United States.
  Legal Knowledge Representation:Automatic Text
Analysis in Public International and European Law
Erich Schweighofer,1999-10-19 This volume is a
presentation of all methods of legal knowledge
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representation from the point of view of
jurisprudence as well as computer science. A new
method of automatic analysis of legal texts is
presented in four case studies. Law is seen as an
information system with legally formalised
information processes. The achieved coverage of
legal knowledge in information retrieval systems
has to be followed by the next step: conceptual
indexing and automatic analysis of texts. Existing
approaches of automatic knowledge representations
do not have a proper link to the legal language in
information systems. The concept-based model for
semi-automatic analysis of legal texts provides
this necessary connection. The knowledge base of
descriptors, context-sensitive rules and meta-
rules formalises properly all important passages
in the text corpora for automatic analysis.
Statistics and self-organising maps give
assistance in knowledge acquisition. The result of
the analysis is organised with automatically
generated hypertext links. Four case studies show
the huge potential but also some drawbacks of this
approach.
  Lyme and Co-infections, the Road to Recovery
Michelle Tonkin,
  NFL Draft ,
  Intellectual Property, Human Rights and
Development Duncan Matthews,2011-01-01 'Each
chapter analyses both policy areas, access to
medicines and agriculture/genetic resources. These
three exceptionally rich, fieldwork-based case
studies constitute the meat – and the principal
contribution – of this book. . . The book marks a
major contribution for the empirical material
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alone.' – Ken Shadlen, Journal of Development
Studies 'Duncan Matthews has produced a first-
rate, in-depth analysis of the role of NGOs in
international and national intellectual property
policy. Based on extensive primary research, this
book provides a smart, thoughtful perspective on
the role of key developing country NGOs, NGOs'
relationships with national policymakers, and with
multilateral institutions. Everyone interested in
the interface of intellectual property policy and
human rights, development, access to medicines,
farmers' rights, and biodiversity should read this
compelling account. I highly recommend this
excellent contribution to our understanding.' –
Susan K. Sell, George Washington University, US
'One of the features of international negotiations
has been the increasing participation of non-
governmental organizations. In this important
book, Duncan Matthews shows the nature and extent
of NGO influence in the negotiations over
intellectual property. Written with great clarity
and drawing on interview data and case studies,
the book will be valuable to both scholars and
practitioners working in international
negotiation.' – Peter Drahos, Australian National
University 'This book reveals how non-governmental
organizations helped developing countries to
better understand and mitigate the impact of the
new standards of intellectual property protection
that those countries were forced to adopt in the
context of trade negotiations. Based on
comprehensive and rigorous research, the author
offers an outstanding piece that will not only be
important for academics, policy-makers and
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students working in the area of intellectual
property, but also for those more broadly
interested in the implementation of human rights,
coalition-building scenarios and framing
strategies.' – Carlos Correa, University of Buenos
Aires, Argentina 'This is a valuable corrective to
a debate that is too often premised on the
perspective of rich and developed countries.
Focussing on the network of NGOs that supports
developing countries, Duncan Matthews fills a
major gap in the analysis of international
disputes about intellectual property. His analysis
rightly demolishes the position that developing
countries have remained helpless in the face of
developments in the global governance of IPRs, and
helps explain how the global politics of IPRs is
shifting.' – Christopher May, Lancaster
University, UK This insightful and important new
book explores the role played by non-governmental-
organizations (NGOs) in articulating concerns at
the TRIPS Council, the WIPO, the WHO, the CBD-COP
and the FAO that intellectual property rights can
have negative consequences for developing
countries. Duncan Matthews describes how
coalitions of international NGOs have influenced
the way that the relationship between intellectual
property rights and development is understood,
often framing the message as a human rights issue
to emphasize these concerns and ensure that access
to medicines, food security and the rights of
indigenous peoples over their traditional
knowledge are protected. Based on extensive
research undertaken in Geneva and in developing
countries, the book also reveals how NGOs and
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broader social movements in Brazil, India and
South Africa have played a crucial role in
addressing the negative impacts of intellectual
property rights by using human rights law as a
practical tool before national courts and when
seeking to influence national legislation and
government policy. Intellectual Property, Human
Rights and Development will appeal to academics,
practitioners, activists, international
negotiators and postgraduate students in
intellectual property law, human rights law, the
international political economy of intellectual
property rights and development studies.
  Geopedology Joseph Alfred Zinck,Graciela
Metternicht,Héctor Francisco del Valle,Marcos
Angelini,2023-01-30 This updated and revised
second edition brings geopedology issues into the
current context. This new edition extends the work
on popular topics such as digital soil mapping,
GIS and landscape mapping, and it also gives
valuable insight with up-to-date theoretical
discussions and new application with relevant case
studies. This textbook offers a proven approach
for reliable mapping of soil-landscape
relationships to derive information for policy,
planning and management at scales ranging from
local to regional. Filled with didactic elements
such as case studies, visual aids (maps, charts
and figures), questions and answers, the book is
of interest to geohazard studies, land use
conflict analysis, land use planning, land
degradation assessment, and land suitability
analysis. Soil is a vital resource for society at
large and an important determinant of the economic
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status of nations. The intensification of natural
disasters and the increased land use competition
for food and energy have raised awareness of the
relevant role the pedosphere plays in natural and
anthropogenic environments. Recent papers and
global initiatives show a renewed interest in soil
research and its applications for improved
planning and management of this fragile and finite
resource.
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o la mÍa
lourdes tello
alibrate - Dec

31 2022
web jul 1 2019
  select the
department you
want to search
in
decide tu vida
o la mía
versión kindle
amazon es - Jun
05 2023
web decide tu
vida o la mia
faiths of man
mar 19 2020 the
poetical works
and other
writings of
john keats
lamia isabella
and other poems
1820 mar 31
2021 legends
shahvani dastan
farsi ministry
of education
youth and
sports - Oct 05
2022
web dastanhaye
shahvati farsi
1 dastanhaye
shahvati farsi
right here we



Pro.htm

29

have countless
book dastanhaye
shahvati farsi
and collections
to check out we
additionally
pay for
عکس لورفته و
جنجالی از شهاب
حسینی در حال
بغل کردن زن بی
- حجاب بیوگرافی
Mar 30 2022
web h 䘆g
dastanhaye
farsi persian
fairy tales
dastan farsi
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and collections
to check out we
additionally
meet the
expense of
variant types
کاکتوس ستاره
star cactus
story
persianfairytal
es youtube -
Aug 15 2023
web jun 20 2020
کاکتوس ستاره  
star cactus
story in
persian داستان
های فارسی قصه
های کودکانه
dastanhaye
farsi داستانهای
فارسی قصه های
فارسی
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stats pes
master - Feb 27
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document is an
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2013 valuation
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downloaded from
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by guest kailey
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model breaking

down finance -
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well as the
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example in
excel
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